Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CHARLES PERRY PARTNERS, INC.
Notice to Bidders - Advertisement of Prequalification

Advertisement of Prequalification

Charles Perry Partners, Inc. has been selected to provide Construction Management services to Duval County Public Schools (DCPS) for Highlands Elementary School.

Charles Perry Partners, Inc. is currently accepting subcontractor/vendor prequalification applications for the following scopes of work:

FINAL CLEANING, ABATEMENT, DEMOLITION, CONCRETE & TILT-WALL, MASONRY, STEEL, WATERPROOFING, ROOFING, FIREPROOFING, FIRESTOPPING, DOORS/FRAMES/HARDWARE, GLASS, DRYWALL & FRAMING, ACOUSTICAL CEILINGS, FLOORING, PAINTING, MISC. SPECIALTIES, SIGNAGE, WALKWAY CANOPIES, FOOD SERVICE EQUIPMENT, CASEWORK, ELEVATOR, FIRE PROTECTION, PLUMBING, HVAC, ELECTRICAL, SITEWORK, FENCING, LANDSCAPING & IRRIGATION.

All parties interested in bidding on this project must be prequalified in order for their bid to be considered. A link to start the prequalification process can be found by sending an email to prequalification@cppi.com.

Bid documents are now available.

All interested parties are encouraged to attend the Pre-Bid Conference on Wednesday, January 11, 2023, 10:00 a.m. at our office located at 12926 Gran Bay Parkway West, Suite 205 Jacksonville, FL 32258 or virtually via Ring Central link: https://meetings.ringcentral.com/j/1460291065
Or iPhone one-tap : US: +1(773)2319226,,1460291065# (US North)

Or Telephone: US: (773)2319226 (US North)

To RSVP, please send an email to bids@cppi.com.

Bids are scheduled to be due by 2:00 p.m., February 1, 2023. The Bid Opening is scheduled for February 2, 2023, 2:00 p.m. at our office located at 12926 Gran Bay Parkway West, Suite 205 Jacksonville, FL 32258

Construction is tentatively scheduled to start in June 2023 following abatement scheduled in May 2023.

The Duval County Public Schools’ Office of Economic Opportunity and CPPI are committed to small and minority certified vendors participation in this project. Please contact (904)858-1480 for OEO certification. CPPI reserves the right to reject any bid if considered to be in best interest of the project.
